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July 2024
Dear Year 13 Student, Parents and Carers,

We trust that you are all safe and well and have managed to recharge your batteries since completing
your A Levels.

Please find below details of how this summer’s ‘A’ Level and Level 3 vocational qualifications will be
issued.

e Students may come into school to collect their results in person on August 15" between
8.30am-10.30am

e We will distribute the results downstairs in the new Sixth Form (the extension) so students
should make their way there
If students are unable to attend in person, results will be emailed out from 12.00pm onwards
If you are applying to university you will be able to log on to UCAS (although it will be very
busy and often crashes) from 8am on the 15" August to see if your place has been confirmed.

e Staff will be available from 8.30am to help with any problems and give advice on your future
options if you need it

Finally, we'd like to wish you all the very best with your results and hope that you will be celebrating
the success you so well deserve.

More information will be given on Results Day regarding the appeals process should you need this but
you will find JQC guidelines here.

We are really looking forward to seeing you all in August at 8.30am!
Kind regards

The Sixth Form Team

To Aspire, Endeavour and Thrive Together


https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/JCQ-Post-Results-Services-2024.pdf

